
Due to DPI mandated minute requirements, which vary by age level, and our built-in snow days, it leaves us with .75 
available snow days (this is based on in-seat minutes) at the 7-12th grade levels. This requires us to come up with an 
additional 2 hours of instruction for Monday at those levels, or extend the school day moving forward. The decision has 
been made that all 7-12th graders are to read for 2 hours on Monday and report to their 1st hour teachers on 
Wednesday about the topic of their reading. 

For Tuesday: 

 4K-3rd Grade-Work on the packets that were sent home in December for inclement weather days. 

 4-8th-Instructions for Tuesday will be communicated in a separate Skylert from Mrs. Anderson about 
expectations. 

 9-12th-Students will be receiving a code for all new classes for 3rd term. They should sign into the Google 
Classroom, after which they should go through your syllabus and class expectations. There may be additional 
instructions from specific teachers. 

You may email or contact your building principal or your children’s teacher/teachers with any specific questions.  

We encourage everyone to stay indoors and take necessary precautions during this extreme weather. Please check 
on your neighbors and ensure that everyone is safe and warm. 

Jason Knott 
District Administrator 

 

 


